

Cawfield Avenue **WIDNES** Cheshire WA8 7HG

Tel: 0151 424 4892

Email: sec.ashley@haltonlearning.net

**HEADTEACHER** Miss D Wilson



Dear Parents/Guardians,



We hope this letter finds you well. As the end of the academic year approaches, we wanted to confirm the arrangements for the end of term and upcoming Christmas events.

## **End of Term Arrangements:**

- Last Day of Term: Friday 20th December 2024 @3pm
- Start of Next Term: Tuesday 7th January 2025





Expert Centre

- We have a series of festive events planned to celebrate the season with your child:
  - Festive Penalty Shoot Out: As part of their Practical Learning Enterprise Project, 9L have organised a festive penalty shoot out to raise money for Alder Hey (£1 per person with prizes to be won)
    - Year 7 Monday Break time
    - Year 8 Tuesday Form Time
    - Year 9 Wednesday Form Time
    - Year 10 & 6<sup>th</sup> Form Thursday Form Time
    - Year 11 Friday Form Time
  - Christmas Dinner: Wednesday 18th December 2024 (£2.90 per person/ Free for Free School Meals)
  - 6<sup>th</sup> Form Christmas Shopping Trip: Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> December 2024
  - Ashley School Cake Bake Off: Thursday 19th December 2024 Teachers have been busy baking cakes to take part in the Ashley School Cake Bake Off. All pupils will have the chance to sample the creations and join in the fun!
  - Christmas Jumper/Own Clothes Day: Friday 20th December 2024 (£1 per person with all profits going towards the Ashley School Sensory Path)
  - Christmas Movie Afternoon: Friday 20th December 2024 As part of their Practical Learning Enterprise Project, 9JO have organised a Christmas Movie afternoon to raise money for Ashley School Sensory Path (£1.50 per person, this includes entry to either Elf or Home Alone and snack of Popcorn/Sweets)



As the year draws to a close, we would like to take a moment to wish you a restful and peaceful Christmas and a Happy New Year.



We appreciate your continued support and partnership throughout the year. Your involvement in your child's education is invaluable.

We look forward to welcoming your child back to school on Tuesday 7th January 2025 refreshed and ready to learn.



Yours Sincerely

Headteacher



